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March 21, 2024 
 
 
Dear Members; 

Re: 2024 Wage Grids 
 
We are happy to report that members will be receiving a 3% wage increase effective the first full pay period 
after April 1, 2024. 
 
This increase includes both the maximum cost of living adjustment (COLA) as well as the year 3 general wage 
increase which were both negotiated during the last round of bargaining.  
 
Please see Year 3 wage grids attached HERE. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jason Jackson 
Provincial President 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
/sd/MoveUp 

https://www.apbc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Year-3-APADBA-COLA-with-Wage-Schedules.pdf

